
CONSIDERATION OF APPROVAL OF AN ENGAGEMENT LETTER WITH 

KNUCKOLS, DUVALL, HALLUM, & CO. REGARDING THE 2019-2020 AUDIT 

 

 
 

Action Item: 

 

 

This engagement letter (included in the agenda packet) is intended to allow for Knuckols, 

Duvall, Hallum, and Co. to perform the 2019-2020 audit for the district.  That particular audit 

will be conducted in the late summer or early fall of 2020. 

 

 

Recommendation: 

 

 

I recommend the Board approve this agreement in order to secure Knuckols, Duvall, Hallum, & 

Co. to perform the district’s 2019-20 audit, as presented. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 
 


